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CORRY'S
IDEAL FOR VEGETABLE GARDENS

SLUG & SNAIL
PELLETS

Not Affected By Rain

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: 2% METALDEHYDE

REG. NO. 25565 PCP ACT

NET CONTENTS 1.02 Kg

GENERAL APPLICATIONS

CORRY'S SLUG & SNAIL PELLETS is so easy to use. Requires no
mixing, spraying, or special applicators. Just scatter lightly on
the soil surface in infested areas. Apply heavier if infestation
is severe. This bait is extremely attractive to slugs and snails
and actually lures them from their hiding places and kills them.
Reapply at least every two weeks - more often during heavy
infestations or in areas heavily watered. All likely places
should be treated as these pests travel. They favor damp places
around vegetable plants such as beans, tomatoes, lettuce, celery
and squash.

Other favorite areas are flower gardens, rockeries, hedges,
dichondra lawns, ivy patches, and other ground cover where they
obtain shelter by day. Use approximately 275 g/100m2.

*SPECIAL APPLICATIONS

CORRY'S SLUG & SNAIL PELLETS can be used to protect all fruit and
vegetable plants. Apply only to soil surface. Do not apply to the
foliage or edible parts of the crop.

For best results be sure area to be baited is damp. In very dry
weather, water well before baiting. Dead slugs and snails should
be removed and destroyed.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid contact with skin, eyes, and



clothing. Harmful dust. Avoid breathing dust. May be fatal if
swallowed. Avoid contamination of feed, food stuffs, water
supplies, and ponds. Do not apply bait directly on fruits,
vegetables or field crops- use only on soil surface around these
plants. Dogs and other domestic animals are attracted to
metaldehyde bait and fatal poisoning may result from ingestion.
Keep dogs and other domestic animals off treated areas. Wash
hands after use. This product may be toxic to wildlife. Birds
feeding on treated areas may be killed.

FIRST AID

If swallowed, call a physician or poison control centre. Induce
vomiting by placing finger down throat. Drink plenty of milk.
Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious person. If in
eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes and get medical attention.
If on skin, wash with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

Ingestion may cause intestinal irritation, kidney and liver
damage.

DISPOSAL

Do not reuse empty container. Wrap empty container and discard in
household garbage.
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